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TOWN OF CHESTER 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

May 9, 2018 

7:30 pm 

Chester Town Hall 

Second Floor Community Room 

 

PROPOSED FISCAL YEAR 2018-2019 BUDGET 

 

 

The Board of Finance will conduct a public hearing on the proposed FY 2018-2019 Budget on 

Wednesday, May 9, 2018 at 7:30 pm in the Chester Town Hall, 203 Middlesex Avenue, 

Community Room, Second Floor. 

 

The Board of Finance will recommend the General Government and Chester Elementary School 

Budgets at this hearing. This is an opportunity for the public to express its comments on the 

proposed budgets. Based on the public’s comments the Board of Finance will prepare the budget for 

vote at the Annual Town Meeting to be held May 30, 2018. 

 

To view the DRAFT FY 2018-2019 General Government Budget Summary and line item detail of 

proposed of Revenue, Expenditures and Capital Improvement items, visit the Chester website – 

www.chesterct.org.  

 

To view the Proposed FY 2018-2019 Chester Board of Education Budget and Proposed FY 2018-

2019 Regional District 4 Budget visit www.reg4.k12.ct.us, go to District, Budget Information. 

 

Copies of the General Government and Boards of Education proposed budgets are available in the 

Office of the Town Clerk, 203 Middlesex Avenue, Chester, CT. 

http://www.chesterct.org/
http://www.reg4.k12.ct.us/

